
EAST CENTRAL ILLINOIS 
REGIONAL WATER SUPPLY PLANNING COMMITTEE 

P.O. Box 7318, Champaign, Illinois 61826-7318 
 
 

TO:             Companies, Organizations and Others Interested in Water Supply Planning 
FROM:       Regional Water Supply Planning Committee 
SUBJECT: Update Meeting and Water Supply Planning Presentation 
DATE:        September 20, 2007 (10 am to 3:30 pm) 
 
The East Central Illinois Regional Water Supply Planning Committee (RWSPC) would 
like to invite those interested in Water Supply Planning to join the committee and the 
Mahomet Aquifer Consortium for a meeting on September 20, 2007 (Thursday) at the 
Park Inn, Urbana, Illinois. 
 
During the meeting, the RWSPC will provide an update on the activities of the 
committee since its formation in March.  In addition, Wittman Hydro Planning will 
provide an update on the status of the Water Demand Study for the 15 County Region 
that overlies the Mahomet Aquifer.  The region of the study includes all of the following 
counties. 

 
WEST      CENTRAL   EAST 
Mason, Tazewell    McLean, Macon  Champaign, Ford, 
Logan, Menard,    Dewitt, Piatt,  Vermilion, Iroquois 
Cass, Sangamon    Woodford 

 
The Key Note speaker for the September meeting is Bill Mullican, Deputy Executive 
Administrator, Texas Water Development Board.  Mr. Mullican began working at the 
Texas Water Development Board in 1997, serving as Director for Water Resources 
Planning with the primary responsibilities for implementing Regional and State Water 
Planning as mandated by Texas Senate Bill 1. On September 20, Mr. Mullican will 
speak about the Texas Water Development Board’s Water Plan efforts and provide 
insight on the how the planning effort has developed over time.  Mr. Mullican will also 
provide information on the implementation of the water plan during the RWSPCs 
monthly meeting that will be held following a served lunch.   
 
The September 20 meeting will also be an opportunity to meet the RWSPC members 
and make contact with the committee member that represents on of the following 
interest groups. 
                
                Agriculture     Water Utilities   Rural Water Districts 
 Small Business    Municipalities   Industries 
 Public      Counties    Soil and Water Conservation 
 Water Authorities    Environment   Electric Generating Utilities 
 
If you have any questions please call or email Brent O’Neill at 217-373-3255 or 
brent.oneill@amwater.com.  Information regarding the Mahomet Aquifer Consortium 
and the Regional Water Supply Planning Committee is available at 
www.MahometAquiferConsortium.org. and www.rwspc.org 
Please register by September 14, 2007 
See agenda sheet for registration 
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